
From: Sandoval, Gary L.
To: "gmeans@highmesacg.com"
Subject: APS La Cueva ISP and Weight Room Rennovation
Date: Thursday, May 26, 2016 4:40:00 PM

We have received the TCL submittal for BP for the La Cueva HS renovations.  Please send us some
further information regarding the changes to the entire site.  Mrs. Crytal Metro is no longer with
COA, so we are not familiar with the project.  We will also need usual details and dimensions, such as
parking space dimensions, drive pad entrance widths, sidewalk width, etc.
 
Thank You,
 
Gary Sandoval
Engineer
City Traffic Planning Department
505-924-3675
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